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Our next meeting will be Thursday, June 13, 2013 at 7:30 pm.  We meet in the auditorium at the
Reading Public Museum.  Please use the back door facing Parkside Drive South. The public is
invited to attend.

  

Tonight's speaker has been rescheduled for September due to the potentially severe weather
forecast.  Please check here before leaving for the meeting to see if meeting has been
cancelled.
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